December 13, 2023

Jesse Valdez

Macina, Bose, Copeland and Associates, Inc.
1035 Central Parkway North

San Antonio, Texas 78232

RE: File No. 2511 - Request for Category Determination for Stone Oak Mercantile, Approximately 9.644
Acres, located northwest of the intersection of Stone Oak Parkway and Canyon Golf Road.

Dear Mr. Valdez:

On December 8, 2023, the Aquifer Protection and Evaluation Section of the San Antonio Water System (SAWS)
received a letter issued by your office requesting a category determination for the above-referenced project. Based
on a review of the documentation submitted and in accordance with Chapter 34, Article VI, Division 6, Section
34-925 of the City Code, Category 1 classification of Stone Oak Mercantile, approximately 9.644 acres, is
confirmed.

Please be aware that the occurrence of a “substantial alteration”, as identified in Section 34-926 of the City Code,
may result in a loss of Category 1 status and may cause a recategorization of the property or portion(s) thereof.
Upon the expiration and/or modification of the plat(s), application(s) or permit(s) causing the property to be
designated Category 1; the property will automatically be placed in its appropriate category as of the date of
expiration.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Bruce Keels at (210) 233-3173.

Sincerely,

@dﬂ‘{w Wiatrek, Manager

Edwards Aquifer and Watershed Protection Division

Approved:

Resource Protection and Compliance Department
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